Left to Right: Gabby and Sandy Chloe and Carrie









Summertime2020 Weekly Newsletter!



7425 S. Wolf Road

Burr Ridge, IL 60527

630-662-6220

July 13- 17

Week 2

REMINDERS:

Things to Remember!!!

Every Friday is water day so please send your campers in their swimsuits, with sunscreen on, and a towel.

Parents please don't forget to provide your child with a snack each day or send money for our mobile vending.

Please send your campers with **gym shoes and socks** so that they are comfortable during games and activities.

We are collecting paper towel tubes for our craft Friday if you have any.

Registration for the rest of the summer is now available in weekly sessions for your convenience.

Please continue to selfassess you children before camp.

"Hawaiian/Jungle Week"

This week will include a treasure hunt, obstacle course and jungle yoga. The kids will make a volcano, rain sticks and a pineapple craft.

Meet the Staff

Gabby Cannistra: Gabby is our Camp Director this year. She graduated from The University of Illinois and has been teaching 1st grade for 3 years. This will be Gabby's sixth year working for the summer camp! She also attended camp as a child!

<u>Sandy Solava:</u> Sandy is our Art Director this year. She is also the preschool teacher for the Pleasant Dale Park District during the school year! This will be Sandy's fifth year working for the summer camp. She is looking forward to a fun summer!

<u>Chloe Suhajda:</u> Chloe is one of our counselors this year. She will be a senior at Illinois State University. This will be Chloe's fifth year working for the summer camp!

<u>Carrie O'Heron:</u> Carrie is one of our counselors this year. She will be a junior at The University of Illinois where she works in the child development lab. This will be Carrie's third year working for the summer camp!